From:

Dana Gifford <danagifford@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, December 11, 2020 8:21 AM

To:

Public Comment

Subject:

Killingly Memorial School Renovation project

To whom it may concern,

My name is Dana Gifford, I live at 392a Hartford Pike, Dayville, CT. I have lived here for over four years.

I am writing to express my support for the comprehensive (72% reimbursement from the State) proposal for the Killingly Memorial School Renovation project.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Dana Gifford



Virus-free. www.avg.com

From: Elizabeth Geary <elizabethgeary34@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 5:31 AM

To: Public Comment

Subject: Construction Project at KMS

Council Members,

I fully support this project. It is a well funded opportunity to provide a safe and up to date facility for the education of our children and for all those associated with that important responsibility and work in the building. Thank you for your public service! Elizabeth Geary

Sent from my iPad

From: Diane Summa <dsumma@killinglyschools.org>

Sent: Wednesday, December 9, 2020 9:11 AM

To: Public Comment **Subject:** KMS renovation

It is important that Killingly residents support this renovation project of Killingly Memorial School. This complete renovation will restore the functionality of a great building for our students.

Dr. Diane Summa Interim Superintendent of Schools

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Sent:

David Jarvis <djarvis@nasrcc.org> Tuesday, December 8, 2020 5:41 PM

To:

Public Comment

Subject:

Full Support

Greetings,

Thank you for the ability to submit my full support of this project. This expanded project is a vital part of moving Killingly forward. As someone who was educated in Killingly, I am grateful for the communities tradition of investing in the future of their children. This decision is no different than those that came before it. We must invest now while the opportunity is here. In my professional career the proposal you are considering is unprecedented. I have been a union carpenter for 20 years. This is the first time I have been able to support a project with this kind of state reimbursement schedule. This project will also allow for local jobs to be available in the near future for local trade workers. An additional added benefit would be to the local trade school graduates being able to start a career close to home. The future is uncertain being able to vote jobs in today for tomorrow could be the greatest gift we give this year. The time is now vote yes. Respectfully,

David Jarvis Council Representative North Atlantic States Regional Council of Carpenters

72 Pine Knolls Dr. E. Killingly Ct.

From: Michael Percival < MPercival@centurydrywallinc.com>

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 7:40 PM

To: Public Comment

Subject: Killingly Memorial School Project

To whom it may concern,

In regards to the KMS School Project. I am a Killingly resident with children in the school system and a union carpenter. I am in support of the proposed renovations. As a Killingly tax payer the upgrades to the school are a major benefit for a minimum investment.

Thank You

Mike Percival SUPERINTENDENT Cell: 401-640-9850



From:

Gary Jaworski <jaworski21_209@msn.com>

Sent:

Monday, December 7, 2020 6:56 PM

To:

Public Comment

Subject:

Renovation of the Killingly Schools

Hello, my name is Gary Jaworski. I am a killingly resident, (1668 north rd) and I have been my whole life. I also am a Union Carpenter local #326. I helped rebuild the Putnam School renovation project in 2015-2016, and I support the renovation of our schools here in Killingly. We need nice buildings for when our children can finally go back to school. Thank you, Gary Jaworski

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Tye Trotter <tyemilano@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, December 7, 2020 6:39 PM

To:

Public Comment

Subject:

Killingly Memorial School Project

To the Killingly Town Council,

In regards to the expansion project to Killingly Memorial School:

First and foremost as a father to a child who attends Killingly Memorial School, I would like to voice my support for the expansion project! I am also a proud member of The United Brotherhood of Carpenters & Joiners of America (Connecticut local 326). I think education is key in every aspect of life and would be very pleased to support our local school, kids and community in this new expansion project.

Sincerely,

Tye Trotter Union ID - U-9012-6561

6 Schoonman Avenue Killingly, CT 06239

From: Michael Hewko <mjhewko@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 8:17 AM

To: Public Comment

Subject: KMS

Michael Hewko 20 John St, Danielson, CT 06239

I would like to go on record that I am in favor of the new update of KMS. It is time to make this school safe for our children and teachers. I do recommend a close review of all works to be accomplished to make sure no other cost comes up. Please make sure everyone will be safe during these updates. Even if you have to use the old high school for classes like Plainfield did. Let's make sure we have a safe and clean environment for our students and teachers while the updates are being accomplished.

Thanks you

From:

Misty Crowley <mcrowley@killinglyschools.org>

Sent:

Saturday, December 5, 2020 2:20 PM

To:

Public Comment; Town Manager

Subject:

KMS Project

Ms. Calorio,

I'm hoping that you can see that this email is forwarded to all Town Council members, as other than individually emailing each Council member via their hyperlinked name, I could not locate a comprehensive list of email addresses on the town website.

Town Council Members.

I'm writing to express my support of the expanded KMS renovation project. As we are committed to this building for purposes of education for the next 20 years, it'd be foolish to not take advantage of 15 million in upgrades at a cost of only 2 million dollars. Investing in our schools/students is an investment in the continued progress of our community.

Many thanks for your continued work on behalf of our town, Misty Crowley 26 Deerwood Dr.

Danielson

Misty Crowley 6th Grade Science Teacher 2019 KPS Teacher of the Year KIS Science Instructional Coordinator mcrowley@killinglyschools.org

From:

Lois Latraverse <mrsaj15@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, December 10, 2020 5:55 PM

To:

Public Comment

Subject:

Killingly Memorial renovation

I support the new renovation plan for the school. 72% reimbursement from the State of CT is a win for the Town. The children, teachers, and other staff deserve a school that is safe and updated to handle new technology.

Lois Latraverse 64 Island Rd, Dayville, CT 06241

--

Sent from Gmail Mobile

From: Sent: Lois Latraverse <mrsaj15@gmail.com> Saturday, December 5, 2020 11:56 AM

To:

Public Comment

Subject:

KMS amended project

As a supporter of excellent Killingly education I am very interested in this new proposal. At first glance it appears to make a lot of sense to bring the school up to 2021 standards at a time when the town can receive the best State reimbursement. My concern will be how it will impact the tax rate. I hope this will be discussed at this meeting.

Thanks and please all stay safe!

--

Lois Latraverse mrsaj15@gmail.com